
 

Grade 3 Homework                              Term 2                       6-04-2020 – 09-04-2020 
 
Subject 6-04-2020 7-04-2020 8-04-2020 9-04-2020 

 
English Spelling 

y, ie, igh, ew, ue 
Spelling drill 
Write 5 sentences in 
homework book 
Super Glue 
4 and 5 
 
Cursive sheet 1 
 
Reading  
‘’The Game” 
Day 1- Diary Entry 
In homework book: 
What I’ve done each 
day. 
What did I do? 
Who was I with? 
What did I eat? 
How did I feel on this 
day? 
 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment 
Page 7- ow sound 
 
 

Spelling 
y, ie, igh, ew, ue 
Spelling drill 
 
 
Super Glue 
6 and 7 
 
Complete word search 
Week 2 
Reading  
“The Game” 
Day 2- Diary Entry 
In homework book: 
What I’ve done each 
day. 
What did I do? 
Who was I with? 
What did I eat? 
How did I feel on this 
day? 
 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 8 – ow sound 
make your own 
sentences  

Spelling 
y, ie, igh, ew, ue 
Learn the words 
 
 
Complete the phonics 
sheet 
 
Cursive sheet 2 
 
Reading  
“The Salad Song” 
Day 3- Diary Entry 
In homework book: 
What I’ve done each 
day. 
What did I do? 
Who was I with? 
What did I eat? 
How did I feel on this 
day? 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 11 – Look at the 
picture and write your 
own news (in cursive 
handwriting) about the 
day you and your 
friends visited the 
water park. 

Spelling 
y, ie, igh, ew, ue 
Learn the words 
 
 
Complete wordsearch 4 
 
 
English Blue Books 
complete up to pg 68 
 
 
Reading  
“The Salad Song” 
 
Day 4- Diary Entry 
In homework book: 
What I’ve done each 
day. 
What did I do? 
Who was I with? 
What did I eat? 
How did I feel on this 
day? 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 14- Opposites 
 

Maths Prac Maths 
Pg 4 
4.1 a-h 
4.2 a – g 
 
 
 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment 
Page 2 – Decompose  
two-digit numbers. 

Prac Maths 
Pg 5 
5. a-h 
Pg 7 
c-n 
 
 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment 
Page 3 –counting in 5s 

Prac Maths 
Pg 38 
12. a-e 
13. a-b 
Pg 41 
2. a-e 
 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 4- Doubling 

Prac Maths 
Pg 48 
a-l 
Pg 51 
9. a-f 
Pg 52 
11 a-f 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 5- Addition using 
the breaking up 
method. 

Afrikaans Spelling 
ie 
Read sentences 
and write out words. 
A.S.G. pg. 29 
“Teken Sandile se 
sitkamer” 
Complete in homework 
book. 
Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 15- aa Klank 

Spelling 
ie 
Read sentences 
and write out words. 
A.S.G. pg. 30 
B. Watter een pas nie. 
C. Vul in  
Complete in homework 
book. 

Spelling 
ie 
Read sentences 
and learn words. 
A.S.G. pg. 31 
A. Voltooi die letters. 
B. Draw and label 
Sandile en Cleo. 
Complete in homework 
book. 

Spelling 
ie 
Read sentences 
and learn words. 
A.S.G. pg. 32 
B. Voltooi die 
rymwoorde. 
a-f 
Complete in homework 
book. 

Life Skills Awesome Activity Pack- 
see attachment  
Page 9 
Healthy and unhealthy 
food. 

   


